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Updates: 

 Tina Jensen has moved & re-signed from the 

Board of Trustees.  The current Board has asked 

Steve Behrens to serve until our next Annual 

HOA meeting in April 2016. 

 Please watch for pedestrians while driving in our 

community. 

 It would be a good idea to clean out your rain cut-

ters and down spouts while the weather is good. 

 Need help finding “help” call M&M 801.566.1411 

 Communications with M&M regarding problems 

or requests need to be in writing or e-mail format 

so that there is a paper trail of communications.   

 Front vehicle gates can be scheduled to be left 

open for guests/parties or gatherings; times specif-

ic; please call M&M Management and make ar-

rangements.  

 Lawn watering is scheduled for 3 days per week. 

    Late evenings, Sunday, Tuesday and Friday.  You 

can always hand water flowers etc. if necessary. 

Water conservancy is Very Important! 

  Please see conservewater.utah.gov for guidelines 

and tips on water conservation.   

Be Water Wise! 

News letter is also posted on The Village website  

thevillage-hoa.com 

Reminder of Pool & Hot Tub 

Rules 

 Pool & Hot Tub  open daily 10am to 10pm . 

 No lifeguard on duty.  Swimming is at your 

own risk and diving is prohibited. 

 Children under the age of 14 are not allowed 

to use the pool without adult resident at 

pool . 

 Hot tub is for use by those 14 years of age & 

older.  This is a SL County Ordinance! 

 For safety and security, especially for children, 

be sure to close the gate securely when en-

tering or leaving the pool.  This also secures 

against unauthorized use. 

 Guests have to be accompanied by an adult 

(18 yrs or older) & a resident of our commu-

nity. 

 No food, glass or pets in the pool deck ar-

ea. 

 Full set of community Rules & Regs. available 

at  thevillage-hoa.com  web site. 

Swim  Aerobics  

Mon, Wed. and Fri. at 9:30am.  Questions:  Call Fay  @  

801-566-0528  Please Join Us!  It’s Fun! 

See page 2 

Great Times at the Pool! Everyone has been en-

joying the opportunity to cool off and share time 

there with Family and Friends! 
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 HOA Board Officers 

Bob Dannels, President  801.567.1505       dannels7@aol.com 

Sandee Brewer, Vice Pres. &  

     Architectural Committee    801.971.6413 sandeeann@me.com 

Steve Behrens,Treasurer 

Jaline Zoun, Secretary & 

     Newsletter   801.450.3700 jalinezoun@msn.com 

Pete Vistaunet, Architectural Committee  

      801-878-7178 vistaunet13@gmail.com 

M&M Management - Dave Matheson 801.566.1411 mmdmatheson@gmail.com 

 

Next Board Meeting is 

July 14th, 2015 at 6pm 

Office of M&M Management 

Homeowners are always welcome. 

Now and again we hear from our Association neighbors about how 

great our community is to live in.   Let’s all strive to keep it that way. 

Please remember to make sure your garbage cans are off the street after collection 

on Fridays. 

Please, no street parking or on sidewalks;  no parking on grass.  Use 

guest parking. 

Curb and leash your pets and pick up garbage when you are out walking. 


